
Everyone 18 years or 
older is now eligible for 

a COVID-19 booster! 
Immunity decreases naturally over time and cold weather makes 

viruses even easier to spread. As we gather with friends and family 
over the holidays, a booster can help keep us protected. 

Some people may prefer a different vaccine type for their 
booster; mixing and matching is allowed.

For help finding a vaccination site, visit 
Michigan.gov/COVIDVaccine or call 2-1-1.

If you got your initial doses of 
Pfizer or Moderna at least 
6 months ago, you are now 
eligible for another dose. 

If you got your initial dose of 
Johnson & Johnson at least 
2 months ago, you are eligible 
for another dose. 


